
Attitude of Gratitude at 

Snowden Farm 
Gratitude is a very positive feeling, and throughout 

November, we are happy to embrace a feeling of 

appreciation throughout Snowden Farm Elementary 

School.  We are grateful for our amazing students who 

are eager to learn, their supportive families with whom 

we get to partner, and of course we are beyond grateful 

for our outstanding staff and leadership who work 

together for our students.  ​Being thankful is all about 

focusing on what’s good in our lives and being grateful 

for the things we have and the people we love.  

Gratitude occurs when we pause to notice and 

appreciate the things, and perhaps the people that we 

often take for granted.  ​As we emphasize the concept of 

gratitude this month, please join in and have those 

important conversations with your families. We are 

beyond grateful for your partnership in teaching your 

children.  

 


